
 

CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

Marseille, 20th of December 2023 

 

CMA CGM announces a Contingency CHARGE with immediate effect  

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

Further to our previous Customer Advisories about the situation in Red Sea, several group 
vessels have been re-routed from their intended route through the cape of Good Hope to ensure 
the safety of our crew, the vessel, and your cargo.  

As announced earlier, the contingency plan is undertaken according to the clause 10 of our bill 
of lading and will generate additional costs that are eligible for recovery. 

 

A Contingency charge will be applicable with immediate effect and until further notice as follows: 

Amount:  

• USD 325 per 20’ DRY 

• USD 525 per 40' DRY 

• USD 1050 per REEFER & special equipment  

Services/Scope:  

• FAL 

• NORTH EUROPE to ASIA 

Cargo: All types  

Date of application: 20th of December 2023 (subject to regulated countries) on all cargo 
including floating cargo. 

 

Rest assured, CMA CGM is committed to mitigating the impact on your shipments and ensuring 
the safety of all involved.  
Please visit our https://www.cma-cgm.com/ to ensure you do not miss any of our notices. 
Should you have any questions, please contact your usual sales representative.   
Thank you for your continued trust in CMA CGM.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

CMA CGM 

https://www.cma-cgm.com/latest-news

